
  

May 18, 2009    

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

    

We remain grateful for the professional care and services provided by Elvie and Lydia.    

The birth of our first child coincided with several major life events and without family in 
the area, we decided we needed a baby nurse to assist with the transitions.  They cared for 
our newborn, taught us how to respond to her, guided us through baths and diapering, and 
shared with us best practices from their years of trusted experience.    

We felt secure in their care and perspectives and actively recommend The Baby Nurse to 
all of our friends who are expecting -- especially first time parents, those who have 
limited parental leave, and those with difficult labor and delivery.  Elvie and Lydia gave 
us the additional resources of time, instruction, and care to facilitate bonding and post 
partum healing.  

Michelle & David 
Parkslope, NY  


